
Yan Chai Hospital Lan Chi Pat Memorial Secondary School     

 Notice for the Postponement of the School Picnic Day  

15th November, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

The school picnic day, which was originally scheduled on 19th November 2021, (Friday) will be 

postponed to 18th March 2022 (Friday) because of the continual epidemic.  For this reason, 19th 

November 2021 (Friday) will be a normal school day (Day D), so regular lessons are conducted.   

Should there be any enquiry, please call 27029033 to contact Mr. Chan Chi Wai, the vice-principal.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

_______________________ 

Tsang Kwok Yung 

Principal 

Yan Chai Hospital Lan Chi Pat  

Memorial Secondary School 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

[Reply Slip]                   2021-09 

                                                                Date: ____________ 

Dear Principal, 

The notice dated 15th November 2021 concerning the postponement of the School Picnic Day has 

been noted.                  

Name of Student: ___________________  

Class & No. _______ (   ) 

Parent Signature: _______________________ 

2021-9 


